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Dear Comittee Members
I am asking you to protect the right of the unborn child to live. This right is currently protected by law, however
 this will be removed if the bill will be passed. The question often asked is - what about the right of choice
 whether the mother wants to have the baby. My answer is she had the opportunity to choose at the time of
 conception.
Thank you for your consideration

Hannes Lippmann
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